
 

 To, 

      The DGM, 

      IMD-HQ, Mausam Bhavan, 

      Lodi Road, New-Delhi-110003 

 

  

 

 Sub:- Comprehensive study of staff distribution after restructuring of Gr-B staff  

                      under RMC Mumbai submitted by NGSU RMC Mumbai. 

 

R/Sir, 

 

 With reference to the subject cited above, kindly find enclosed herewith 

comprehensive proposal of staff distribution after restructuring of Gr-B staff under 

RMC Mumbai submitted by NGSU RMC Mumbai. It is to state that proposal envisages 

the additional & future requirements of staff after restructuring. This proposal may be 

taken as model for planning of staff distribution of remaining regions as this study is 

based on staff required for Metro city Mumbai which requires exclusive infrastructure 

& manpower.  

 

      Union is confident that this analysis will definitely assist administration in 

proposing & standardizing manpower requirements of IMD. 

 

 

                                                             
         (Sanjiv Tyagi) 

       General Secretary 

                                                                                IMD-NGSU, New Delhi 
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